
STATEMENT FROM LONNIE HUDICINS, HOUSTON POST 

Attached is the information obtained from Lonnie Hudkine. 	trust this is the 

information you wanted. 

He tells me that he learned that Ruby reportedly was talking to Bill Alexander 

in the Pistrict Attorney's Office at 3:00 pm on November 21. It would save me a lot 

of work if this could be definitely verified. 

If this office can be of further help to you, please contact us. 

glif••■■•■••••••• 

11:20 am Since talking to you via phone, talked to Lonnie. He just can't recall if he 

saw the card on the 22nd. Also will not state for certain that the card was 

issued by Olen Bird. Sorry. He is pulling photographs etc. having them 

reviewed in an effort to furnish you more details. Will let you know of 

anything developed. 
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